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With deep gratitude to you, who 
make these young people’s lives 
possible! 
Mary Beth Zollars, mbzollars@aol.com, 
C: (412) 498-2281 

Dear Sponsors and friends of the students, 
We are now entering the fifth year of the Scholarship Program, 
and there are nine students slated to finish their studies in the 
upcoming months.  Please pray fervently for them, for their suc-
cess, for their achievement of academic goals, and for hope in 
the future. 

Pray these words for our students:  

Lord, in your wisdom and love you surround us with 

the mysteries of the universe. Send your Spirit upon 

these students and fill them with your wisdom and 

blessings. Grant that they may devote themselves to 

their studies and draw ever closer to you, the source 

of all knowledge. Amen. 

Lovemore Mbozvi 

Manicaland State University 

Mining Engineering 

Tinashe Mapfumbidze 

Midland States University 

Business Management 

Bernard Madyauta 

University of Great Zimbabwe 

Regional and Urban Planning 

Fungai Chigumbura 

Midland States University 

Human Resource Management 

Yeukai Gwati 
Tabudirira Vocational Centre 

Hospitality 
(no photo) 

Leeroy Nyamukapa 
Tabudirira Vocational Centre 

Building 
(no photo) 

Rodney Kurirai Matonga 

Blackfordby Agricultural Institue 

Agriculture 

Tinotenda Nyaumba 

Harare Polytechnic 

Professional Cooking 

Elvis Mtandwa 

Tabudirira Vocational Centre 

Agriculture 

Joshua 1:9 
Be strong and courageous. Do not 
be afraid; do not be discouraged, 
for the LORD your God will be 
with you wherever you go. 


